
Wylie Elementary 

Principal’s Report 

May 13, 2013 

 

Current Enrollment: 602 

  

Programs/Activities: 

 May 3, 6: Second Grade visits the Intermediate Campus 

 May 10:  PTO Teacher Appreciation Luncheon 

  

Field Trips This Month: 

  May Farm—First Grade 

  Fort Chadbourne—Second Grade 

Awards Assemblies: 

  May 20 and 22 for First and Second Grade 

 

  PE Fun Day, May 23 

 AR Trip to Prime Time, May 16 

 

Items of Information:   

 Some of our fundraising money was used to purchase iPADs for teachers.  All 

teachers on campus have one and are looking forward to receiving training on how to 

implement them in the classroom this summer.  Other areas targeted for training are 

curriculum and CPR.   

 

 A new ID (Raptor) system has been installed on our campus that allows us to run 

a check on visitors’ driver’s licenses.     

 


